iy City of
} Wanneroo

PROPOSED TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURE

IN ACCORDANCE WITH SECTIONS 3.50(1A) AND 3.50 (4A) OF THE LOCAL
GOVERNMENT ACT 1995, PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT
PEDERICK ROAD AND OLD YANCHEP ROAD FROM ITS INTERSECTION WITH
SPENCER ROAD AND ZIATAS ROAD, NEERABUP ARE PROPOSED TO BE
TEMPORARYLY CLOSED TO THROUGH TRAFFIC FROM 28 SEPTEMBER 2016
TO 7 NOVEMBER 2016 TO ENABLE RECONSTRUCTION OF INTERSECTION OF
PEDERICK ROAD WITH OLD YANCHEP ROAD. (REFER TO PLAN BELOW )

ROAD USERS ARE ADVISED THAT APPROPRIATE SIGNAGE AND TRAFFIC
MANAGEMENT ARRANGEMENTS AROUND THE WORK SITE WILL REMAIN IN
PLACE UNTIL THE ROAD WORKS HAVE BEEN COMPLETED.

SUBMISSIONS ON THE PROPOSED TRAFFIC DIVERSION ARE TO BE
FORWARDED BY NO LATER THAN 15 SEPTEMBER 2016,ADDRESSED TO :

CEO

City of Wanneroo
Locked Bag 1,
Wanneroo WA 6946

For further details please visit the City's web site wanneroo.wa.gov.au




